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Item Title: Consideration of bid award for sidewalk project 

 

Item Summary:  After receiving public input regarding future considerations for the 

construction of new pedestrian paths, staff was given direction to plan for the 

construction of a sidewalk on the north side of Skyline Rd from Ocean Blvd. to the path 

connecting Skyline Rd. to Spindrift Trl.  

Plans were designed by an engineer and the informal bidding process was used to 

solicit bids for this project.  Three bids were received; however, one was rejected for 

non-responsiveness.  For construction projects within the informal bidding range, the 

record of bids and bid documents become open for public inspection when the contract is 

awarded. 

Staff believes that the low bid is a reasonable and fair price which is below the engineering cost 

estimate. 

 
Staff Recommendation and Requested Action:  Awarding of a contract to the low 
bid for the construction of the Skyline Rd. sidewalk. 
 
Attachments:   Aerial Map of sidewalk under consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


